
 
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
ELPEN provides continuous support for the Greek pharmacist - 

Sponsor at the 15thPHARMApoint, in Thessaloniki 
 

 
More than 3,200 pharmacists visited the Conference 

 
 
Monday, October 26th, 2015. ELPEN and the Consumer Health Care Department sponsored 
the 15th PHARMApoint conference, whose subject was “Pharmacy: Scientific advise & 
entrepreneurship”. The Conference emphasized on the pharmacist’s dual role, as both a 
health scientific advisor and an entrepreneur. Supporting the scientific standing of 
pharmacists, as well as the sustainability of Greek pharmacies over the years, ELPEN, the 
pioneer Greek Pharmaceutical Industry, welcomed visitors at its stand and informed them 
about the products and activities of the Consumer Health Care department.   
 
The 15th PHARMApoint was organized by the Pharmaceutical Association of Thessaloniki, 
under the auspices of the Panhellenic Pharmaceutical Association, and took place in 
Thessaloniki, on the 17th and 18th of October. The event attracted more than 3,200 
pharmacists and their associates, as well as representatives of the pharmaceutical industry. 
 
For additional information, please contact Mrs. Alexia Rospars, at 211-1865-428, or visit our website: 

www.elpen.gr 

http://www.elpen.gr/�

